
Phoenix Leader Education Program 
The 3rd Common Course Work Report Meeting was held. 

 
The Phoenix Leader Education Program held the 3rd Common Course Work Report 
Meeting on March 5, 2015.   
The Common Course Work is a group of five required class subjects which includes 
practice and exercises for the 1st year and the 2nd year students.  This report meeting 
provides an opportunity for each student to make an oral presentation about given 
topics based on acquired interdisciplinary knowledge through this coursework. 
Ten students made their presentation in English and Q&A followed.  Their comments 
and opinions made it clear that they are achieving their learning goals.  It was well 
notified that their abilities to become global leaders, including their English language 
skills, have been improved.  It was a very fruitful meeting. 
This report meeting was televised to both Higashihiroshima and Kasumi campus.  30 
people including the program students and teaching staff attended. 
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